
Posted on 05 February 2020 

[CANCELLED] Cross-Industry Discovery Tour in Japan – Spring 2020 
(8-14 Mar in Tokyo) 
 

 
To: All HKU students,  
 
In light of the latest development of the novel coronavirus outbreak and in order to 
safeguard the health of students, the Cross-Industry Discovery Tour in Japan  
(8-14 March 2020 in Tokyo) will be CANCELLED. 
 
Students are encouraged to check out CEDARS Global Career Springboard Scheme 
for other upcoming programmes. 
 
For enquiries, please email to careerspringboard@cedars.hku.hk. 
 
  

Elisa Yu 
Senior Student Advising Officer (Careers)  
Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS), HKU 
http://cedars.hku.hk 
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